
Road closure alert for Sulphur Springs Road 

Beginning Monday, August 11th, 2025, Sulphur Springs Road will be closed for 
road pavement preparation construction. The closure is expected to last until 
Friday, August 15th, 2025 or following the completion of the project. 

For more information, contact the Tioga County Highway Department at the 
following number: 607-687-0302. 


